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“Once again, Governor Cuomo’s arbitrary edicts are sowing confusion and chaos across our

state. Imagine being a bride told you cannot dance with your family and friends if you’re

getting married this weekend, but beginning Monday, May 3, you could do so. The Governor’s

logic makes absolutely no sense, and these ridiculous restrictions on weddings should be

lifted immediately.

It has been abundantly clear for months that Governor Cuomo’s mandates are not based on

science, evidence, or rational analysis. Instead, they are the continued whims of an out-of-

touch politician and a by-product of One-Man-Rule made possible by his Albany Democratic

enablers. Enough is enough, it’s well past time the Governor lifted all of his arbitrary

restrictions and let New Yorkers get back to their lives."
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